
Wildwood Water Company, LLC 
1262 West Beach Rd 

 Oak Harbor WA 98277 

January 30, 2025 

 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Subject: Wildwood Water Company LLC new tariff WN-3 filing. 

 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

The Directors of Wildwood Water Company LLC have submitted a rate case package for a rate increase of 
$38,399 to cover the increased costs for King Water Services, increased costs of other ancillaries, and for cost of 
living increases for services years 2018 through 2024. The requested revised rates are listed below: 

Revised Rates:   New Combined: 
Monthly Base Rate  $31.00 
0-500 cu-ft. (per 100)  $3.00 
501-1,000 cu-ft. (per 100) $3.75 
1,001 cu-ft. plus  $4.75 

The estimated impact on customers is an increase of $13.66/month or $27.32/bi-monthly billing cycle. This is 
an estimated 38.9% increase per month. 

The UTC must review and approve these rate changes and if approved would become effective March 1, 2025 
or as prescribed by the UTC. 

King Water Services will still manage testing, maintenance, repairs, and billing for both systems owned by 
Wildwood. All previous practices and policies will be contained in the tariffs that we have filed with the UTC. A 
full copy of our tariff may be viewed at the UTC website or at King Water Service’s office when approved. 

Please call me at 360-929-1461 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ashley Jones 
Secretary,  
Wildwood Water Company, LLC 

Enclosure: New tariff labeled WN U-3 that replaces the WN U-2 Tariff previously submitted. 
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